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Ref:marketing/website/letters/coronavirus/saj                                                                                                                                          19th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Please be advised that we have today received confirmation of a couple of confirmed cases of COVID-
19 within our immediate school community.  
 
In both instances, the person who has tested positive had been isolated prior to developing any 
symptoms and therefore the direct advice of the Department for Education is that we do not need 
to do anything further at this stage in terms of advising other people to self-isolate.  
 
It is essential that all members of our community continue to be vigilant and to follow the guidance 
of Public Health England. If any pupil is showing any symptoms, please keep them off school and in 
isolation as recommended. Likewise, if a pupil has been in close contact with someone who is 
showing symptoms then they should isolate until there is a confirmed test result.  
 
I would like to thank you for your support and co-operation in helping to keep the school environment 
as safe as possible. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr K. Rowlands 
Headteacher  
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